From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:50 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: In support of HB 3250: Testimony

From: Aaron [mailto:aaronandrade@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 7:24 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: In support of HB 3250: Testimony

ATTN: Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee
Dear Members,

Kindly support HB 3250, the sensible cap on carbon emissions that returns revenue to the
people of Oregon.

It’s long past time we Oregonians proactively address this issue.

The overwhelming consensus of the scientific community points to the urgent need to address
the implications of human-caused climate change.

HB 3250 is our opportunity to lead the way with a solution.

It would reduce greenhouse gas emissions and inspire federal climate action. It is legally sound
and 1s a sustainable, fair bill.

Please support HB 3250 and do everything in your power to make this legislation law.

Sincerely,

Aaron Andrade
5620 SE Schiller St
Portland 97206

971-222-6334



